
 

 

The COVID-19 pandemic continues to affect our daily lives.  Lockdowns all 
but wiped out our last season of bowling.  We are slowly returning to some 
semblance of normalcy, but the next few months are still uncertain.  Social 
distancing guidelines, mask mandates and vaccine passports will be around 

for awhile. 

Some of you have been affected more personally by the current situation, perhaps you or a family 
member or friend have contracted the illness, or your employment has been negatively impacted, 
among other things.  We wish you the best, and hope that your issues get resolved soon and in a 
positive way. 

We are excited to finally be back on the lanes!   

Our proprietors are doing a phenomenal job.  League bowling has been safe and enjoyable under these 
new restrictions.  We encourage everyone to spread the word that bowling is back and is a safe activity 
for family and friends. 

We are once again offering our zone awards program to all registered members.  We are planning out 
our zone tournament and events, and hope that everything will go as scheduled.  Please watch our 
Facebook page, our monthly newsletter and our website to get all of the latest information. 

Like many small businesses, our proprietors suffered due to the shutdowns over the last 18 months.  If 
you are able, please visit your local bowling center, bowl a few games, and/or sign up for a fall league. 

Please stay safe and wear a mask.  We look forward to seeing you all on the lanes as soon as possible. 

 

Bob Beaucage 

President 

 


